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CCSD59 Families and Staff,
 
Over the past year, our district has been embarking on an incredibly important
equity journey, and I hope you’ll take a few moments to watch the video below that
celebrates the progress we made in the 2021-22 school year as well as looks to our
next steps ahead.
 
To view the video, please click below. To view the video with closed captions in
either English or a translated language of your choice, please see these directions:
English | Spanish | Polish.

I would also like to invite you to join us for a state of the district town hall meeting on
May 2, here at the administration building starting at 6:00 p.m. We will provide
additional details about our equity work, along with other important updates
including our curriculum adoption process, our current financial health, and our
ongoing work to support our community through the pandemic. 
 
The town hall meeting will be livestreamed and recorded for those who are not able
to make it in person. To view the livestream, please visit our YouTube Channel at
6:00 p.m. on May 2. We will have Spanish translation services available at the town
hall meeting as well.
 
I want to thank you all once again for such an incredible year, and I’m very excited
about the present celebrations as well as the future direction of our district.
 
Thank You,
 
Dr. Terri Bresnahan
Superintendent of Schools, CCSD59
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